St. Mary’s French Immersion

October 2021 News

COVID-19 Reminder: Please ensure you are doing the COVID-19 screen each morning before
sending your child to school. If students arrive at the school with symptoms, they will be
isolated and parents will be called to pick student(s) up.

Secretary Hours: Please note that our secretary hours are from 9:00 am to 4:30 pm. If you are
trying to reach the school prior to that, you will need to leave a message in the general mailbox.

Allergy Forms: If your child has a medical condition or an allergy it is important to complete
the corresponding paper work so that the school has the most recent information on file.
These forms must be completed at the beginning of each school year.

Breakfast Program: Our Breakfast Program will run again this year in the same way as last
year. Each classroom will be provided with a bin of healthy foods every morning. As students
arrive at school and enter their classrooms at 9:15 am, they can help themselves to one of the
items offered in the bin.

Accepting online orders only made through school cash online

Sub Day: Sub sales have resumed, each Thursday in October will be Sub Day. As always, subs
will arrive individually packaged and will be delivered to each classroom.

Popcorn Day: We will resume the sale of Popcorn from Cornucopia on Friday, October 30. As
always, popcorn will arrive individually packaged and will be delivered to each classroom.

Accepting online orders only made through school cash online

Halloween: This year, Halloween falls on a Saturday, therefore on Friday
October 29" will be BLACK AND ORANGE DAY. Students will not be permitted
to wear costumes this year.

Health and Safety: If a lunch is forgotten, parents can drop off a lunch at the
main entrance. Please ring the bell to alert the office staff.

Our website: hscdsb.on.ca/stmarysfrenchimmersion



